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Ald. Donovan to hold news conference 

on deplorable state of local roads 

 

Alderman Bob Donovan will hold a news conference this evening at 5:00 p.m. to 

highlight the unsatisfactory response of the Department of Public Works to yesterday’s 

winter storm, and the deplorable state of unplowed neighborhood side streets. 

 

“I believe our taxpayers are owed an explanation for this outrageous failure to provide 

basic city services, and a plan to prevent it from happening ever again,” Alderman 

Donovan said. 

 

The news conference will take place at the corner of W. Lincoln Avenue and S. 29
th

 

Street, where city plows still have not opened up access to a residential side street. 

Alderman Donovan will be joined by his colleague, Alderman Mark A. Borkowski. 

 

 

          What:       News conference 

 

                                              When:       5:00 p.m. on December 29, 2015 

 

                                    Where:     W. Lincoln Avenue and S. 29
th

 Street  

 

 

 

 

 

 

-30- 

 

 


